
May 3rd, 2022 
 
Residents/Family/Friends/Staff, 
 
Special Guest:  Our beloved Father Earl K. Fernandes, who held mass at the 
facility from 2008-2016, will be officiating service on 5/6/2022 @ 3:00 PM 
followed by a short reception.  
 
3rd Floor Care Conferences: Beginning 5/11/22, 3rd floor care conferences 
will be held on Wednesdays.  
 
As always, if you have any questions, please contact:  

Heather Hefren mailto:hhefren@beechwoodhome.com(Director of Social Services),  

Scot Harmon mailto:sharmon@beechwoodhome.com(Administrator) and/or  

Patricia Clark mailto:pclark@beechwoodhome.com(CEO).  

Sincerely, Scot Harmon (Administrator) & Patricia Clark, DM (CEO, Administrator) 
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